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Highlight of the Quarter: Presentation at the Marine Turtle Permit Holders Meeting 

 

The 2016 Marine Turtle Permit Holder Meeting extended an invitation to the Northeast Region to speak 

to participates about archaeological resources. Emily Jane gave a presentation detailing the types of 

resources turtle patrols might find on the beach as well as who to call when something is encountered. We 

also handed out our Beach Artifact cards. 

 

 
 

Progress on Work Plan Objectives 

 Promoted Florida Archaeology Month through numerous events and distribution of posters and 

bookmarks. 

 Participated in professional development opportunities that relate to FPAN’s mission by attending 

Advanced Metal Detecting for Archaeologists, co-hosted by the Coordinating Center. 

 Visited Tallahassee to meet with Congressmen, attend committee meetings regarded proposed 

legislation and take part in the first annual Archaeology Advocacy Day at the Capitol. (Photos 

with Cyndi Stevenson and Lake Ray) 

 Worked to educate public about proposed legislation in the State of Florida and beyond. 

 

 

 
 



 


